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I would like to take advantage of simplifying the license
renewal procedure by submitting this letter requesting renewal of
our license 06-00483-10 (which expires 1/31/88) and all pertinent
documents. The main reason for this alternative is that we have
already been through a detailed analyses of our license in March of
this year (see enclosed documents) when we sought successfully to
amend our license to increase the license limits of certain
isotopes.

When we originally requested the increase in January 12, 1987,
we received a long detailed letter from Dr. Josephine Piccone on
February 20, 1987 requesting further information concerning our
usage and practice procedures (enclosed). We complied with Dr.
Piccone's request in a letter of March 2, 1987 (enclosed) answering
all of her questions. As a result, on March 18, 1987, we received
an amended license (enclosed) which is in force at this time.

Enclosed are duplicate copies of these letters, amended
license, and guide to radiation safety which as stated in our
letter of March 2, part 3, is distributed to all users of
radioactive materials at this Institution. As also mentioned, an
annual training program which features an in-house produced video
is presented.

According to Part 170.11 of the NRC Code of Rules and
Regulations, as an educational institution, we are exempt from
paying a fee.
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We hope this information will be sufficient for you to
complete your review. If any further questions arise, please feel
free to contact me by phone or letter.

Sincerely,

Y A P

William Firshein
Professor and
Radiation Safety Officer
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Enclosures
cc: Don Albert
Assistant Radiation OCfficer






